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Student Housekeeping 

Pre-Internship Portfolio Due Dates 
 
 

For students NOT going on internship: December 1st (December 9th at the 
latest) 
For Doctoral students going on internship: December 1st (December 9th at 
the latest) 
For Master's students going on internship: April 7th, 2017 
 
Child Neuropsychology 

- This class with Dr. Fein will be offered again this spring on Tuesday 
or Thursday evening in Glastonbury. 

- If you are interested, please email her ASAP 
deborah.fein@uconn.edu  

  

Free APS Membership 

- Go to www.psychologicalscience.org/join and use the promo code 

STU17 for complimentary Association for Psychological Science 

membership. 

- This year APS is May 25-28th in Boston.  

- This is a great opportunity for everyone! 
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Related Events 

- December 3rd -  Graduate Student Writing Retreat 

10am-5pm in Storrs Hall, Widmer Wing 16 
Open to all UConn grad students for a quiet writing environment. 
Refreshments will be provided.  
RSVP https://www.eventbrite.com/e/december-3rd-saturday-writing-retreat-
tickets-29277080536 
 

- December 12th -  CONNCASE  

Xan Lopez- The Neurodevelopmental Model of Comprehensive 
Assessment in School 
 http://www.conncase.org/Events/UpComingEvents.asp 

 
- December 14th -  Graduate Student End of Semester Gathering 

4-6 pm. There will be food! 
RSVP https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_7OQVBTY0fWRVEsl> 

Participate in Research! 

- Survey on diverse mentor-student relationships in graduate programs 
- https://emichpsych.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_ekXX1p90z4qWn

RP 
- Through Eastern Michigan University  
- Contact Sharon Nelson with questions surveymentor2016@gmail.com 

Have a great week! 
 

 


